
 

    

Stoke Prior First School              28th September 2023 

Also this week, the children voted in as School 

Councillors and Eco Councillors by their classmates 

were presented with their badges in Monday’s 

assembly. 

Both of these committees are a very important part of 

school life, ensuring pupil voice is heard. The first 

responsibility for this year’s School Councillors will be 

taking part in the interviews for the new Headteacher, 

something that they will begin preparing for in their 

meeting tomorrow. 
 

 

 
 

 

Mr L Satchwell 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Yesterday, a group of 15 Year 4 children travelled to Aston 

Fields Middle School to play football in our first 

competitive inter-school tournament.  There were a large 

number of other schools taking part and as always the 

children took part with great enthusiasm and energy. 

We had a mixed set of results with the girls’ team winning 

their group and taking part in a semi-final, whilst the boys 

came third in their group. Despite not winning overall, 

everybody showed fantastic sportsmanship and really 

enjoyed the event. Well done children. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
The PTA will have cakes and ice lollies 

available after school tomorrow 
(Friday). 

 

Family Church Service 
Sunday 8th October 2023 @ 10:30am 

We’d love it if you could join us at 
St Michael’s Church for the ‘20 is Plenty’ 

family service – just 20 minutes of songs and 
participation from the children.  

 

 
 

 

Smarties Challenge – please see 
the PTA newsletter for more 

details 

 

 

Next Friday is our first church service of this school year – the 

Harvest Festival. The children have been busy practicing their 

Harvest songs in singing assembly with Mrs Bullock and Mr Roberts, 

including the Harvest Samba! 

We will set off from school straight after registration and we 

welcome any parents and carers who are able to join us for the walk 

to church and/or the service, which will start at around 9:30am 

We are also collecting non-perishable food items, particularly canned 

goods, and toiletries for local food banks from Monday 2nd October, 

but there is no obligation to donate items. 

 

 

 

Week at a glance 
 

- Y1 Forest School on Wednesday 

- Y1 PE on Thursday 

- Violin lesson – Thursdays 

-Wraparound and lunch bookings close at 1pm 

each Thursday for the following week. 
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Reminders 
 

Further Ahead: 
20 is Plenty Family Church Service – 10:30am 08/10 
Year R Phonics Workshop – 6:00-7:00pm 12/10 (see letter sent today) 
Parents Evenings – 17/10 and 19/10 (details to follow) 
School photos – 19/10 

Monday  
02/10 

Art & Craft Club – 3:30-4:30pm 
 

Tuesday 
03/10 

Multiskills Club – 3:30-4:30pm 

Wednesday  
04/10 

Forest School Year 1 
Lego Club – 3:30-4:30pm 
Dance Club – 3:30-4:30pm 
Malvern Residential Meeting Y4 parents – 6-7pm 

Thursday  
05/10 

Violin lessons Year 3 and Year 4 
Football Club – 3:30-4:30pm 
Martial Arts Club – 3:30-4:30pm 

Friday 
06/10 

Harvest Festival St Michael’s Church – 9:30am 
Archery Club – 3:30-4:30pm 
Cheerleading Club – 3:30-4:30pm 

 

 

Harvest Festival 


